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NACHI AND ISHI ANNOUNCE NEW ALLIANCE

VALLEY FORGE, PA: NACHI is pleased to announce that it has forged a new
strategic partnership with the International Society of Home Inspectors (ISHI), 
a New Orleans-based, non-profit trade association representing more than 1,200
home inspection professionals from around the world.

The new alliance is designed to provide added benefits to NACHI and ISHI 
members alike, with free, one-year membership enrollment across organizational
lines (including life, medical and disability insurance benefits), and a host of other
new and exciting opportunities to help alliance members sustain, fortify and
expand their home inspection businesses.

"We’re very excited to welcome the members of ISHI into the NACHI family," said
Executive Director Nick Gromicko. "This partnership promises to strengthen our
mission of ensuring world-class standards of practice, as well as adding intrinsic
value – not only to home inspection professionals – but also to the homebuyers,
sellers and real estate professionals that rely on us for honest, consistent and
objective services."

The terms of the alliance include the induction of Gromicko to ISHI’s Board as
Director of International Relations, and the appointment of ISHI’s Greg
Mangiaracina as NACHI’s Director of Affinity Development.

Details of the new NACHI/ISHI alliance are being finalized as this announcement
goes to press, and will be shared with NACHI and ISHI members as soon as 
they are finalized. For more information, please contact Nick Gromicko at
Nick.Gromicko@nachi.org, or ISHI Executive Director Bill Springer at
ISHI.Support@ishionline.org.

 


